Chevron

Chevron USA. Inc.

‘I P. 0. Box 670, Hobbs, NM 88240

Production Department
Hobbs Division Hobbs, New Mexico
February 13, 1990

Mr. Jerry Sexton
0il Conservation Division
Hobbs District Office

Dear Sir:

Logs from Chevron's recently completed Chevron '28' State {1,
located in section 28 T15S R34E Lea County, were delivered to
Paul Kautz on February 12, 1990. We request that these logs be

held confidential for the 90 days allowed by the State.
‘-\

Thank you,

G. W. Bur
New Mexico District Supervisor
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